Caddo Sheriff to host AARP safe driving class

Wednesday, January 18, 2012
Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator is hosting an AARP safe driving course designed especially for drivers age 50 and
older.

The class will be held from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. on Friday, February 10, at the Northwest Regional Re-entry
Facility, 1123 Forum Drive. AARP charges a fee of $12 for AARP members and $14 for non-members.

Pre-registration is required before February 3. To register, contact Community Programs Deputy Frankie Morris
or Deputy Edith Pinkston at 681-0875.




